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THIS WEEKEND: 
We welcome Fr John Convey from the Xaverian 
Missionaries. He will be staying in the Priest’s 
Cottage over the next two weeks and celebrating 
Mass for us in Fr Patrick’s absence. 
 
FR PATRICK: 
Is now on holiday. Should you need a Priest 
urgently please contact Holy Cross 01825 
764889. 
 
MUSIC FOR A SUMMER'S EVENING: 
Our organist John Harriman, his jazz trio plus 
singer, will be performing at an outdoor 
fundraising concert in aid of Carillon Cottage on 
Saturday 6th July. Bring a picnic and spend the 
evening in a beautiful private garden on the 
outskirts of Wadhurst. Tickets at 17.50 each are 
available from Carillon Cottage in Wadhurst High 
Street. See poster for more details. 
Tickets will be available after Mass on Sunday 
16th June. 
 
 
 

PARISH PICNIC: 
Sunday 30th June. We will have Mass outside 
(weather permitting) at 11 o'clock followed by a 
picnic lunch.  
Please bring food to share if you can.  
Sign-up sheet on the table in the back of SH 
annexe. Volunteers needed to help set up on the 
Sunday morning. 
 
WADHURST/MAYFIELD ECO GROUP: 
The next meeting has been moved to Wednesday 
3rd July 7pm in the Priest’s cottage at Sacred 
Heart. We will be providing food. All welcome to 
come and hear updates about some exciting new 
projects. Please let us know if you intend to join 
us for the meal: mapleclare@aol.com 
 
SHS SUMMER FAIR: 
Will run from 3:30 until around 6pm. This will 
follow their Sports Day, so it will be a very busy 
day for them! All welcome to visit the fair. 
 
NEW LECTIONARY TRANSLATION: 
Members of clergy from across the Diocese 
attended last week's Clergy In-Service 
Conference on the new translation of the 
Lectionary. The new translation will come into use 
in England and Wales on the First Sunday of 
Advent this year. 
 
POPE FRANCIS: 
Last Friday, Pope Francis became the first pope 
to address a G7 summit. During the meeting, the 
Pope discussed the threat and potential of 
artificial intelligence, and the necessity of political 
collaboration on technology. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are sick 
in our parish and for those whose anniversaries 
occur around this time. 

 
Has Summer finally arrived? 
Thought for the week: 
‘The light is pleasant, and it is good for the 
eyes to see the sun.’ 
 
Ecclesiastes 11:7 
 

Sunday 23rd June   

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 22nd        6pm – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Sun 23rd       10am – St Thomas 

Wed 26th   10am – Sacred Heart 

Sat 29th       6pm - St Thomas 

Sun 30th     11am - Sacred Heart 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00am - 1pm 
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